
 

 

February 10, 2021 

Mohnton Borough Council met in regular session on the above date using an electronic forum ZOOM. 

The meeting information was advertised in the Reading Eagle and on the borough website to allow 

public participation. 

Members participating were Dale Eisenhofer, Mike Anderson, Tim Moll, Mary Gudikunst, Brian Simmon, 

Dave Kurczewski and President Mike DeFeo who presided. Also present were Zachary Morey from 

Hoffert & Klonis and Mayor Gary Kraft.  

 

A motion was made by Dave Kurczewski and seconded by Brian Simmon to approve the meeting 

minutes with all voting in favor. 

 

1. Valorie Hafer read a statement regarding the Mohnton Pool Subdivision and her feeling about it. She 

is not in favor of the number of lots that are permitted by zoning. She also had signatures of 

neighbors that are not in favor. She will provide council with a copy of her comments. 

 

ENGINEER 

2. The proposed 2021 Streetwork Projects were reviewed. Dave Kurczewski made a motion to 

authorize the engineer to prepare and send out for bid the project as outlined. The motion was 

seconded by Tim Moll with all voting to approve.  

3. The Sewer Slip Lining project and the Woodland Retaining Wall projects have been delayed due to 

the weather. 

CODE ENFORCEMENT OFFICER  

1. Report submitted. 

POLICE CHIEF 

1. Report submitted by Chief Pistilli. 

SOLICITOR 

1.    Zac Morey presented the following ordinance for adoption: 

1. ORDINANCE #921 Handicap parking space on Reed Street. 

2. ORDINANCE #922 Fireworks Restrictions. 

3. ORDINANCE #923 Off Road Vehicle Regulations. 

4. ORDINANCE #924 Amend ordinance #716 pertaining to Animal Nuisance 

These ordinances were duly adopted after a motion was made for each by Dave Kurczewski. 

2.     The Property Maintenance Ordinance update was reviewed and a motion was made by Mike    

    Anderson to advertise for adoption, with all voting in agreement. 

   
The Treasurer’s Report was approved and the bills were approved to be paid after a motion was made 
by Dale Eisenhofer and seconded by Dave Kurczewski. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.  

 
 


